
Presidents Report  

Greetings members,          

Welcome to the New Year and a new decade, may it be enjoyable and prosperous for all.  
 
A wonderful New Yearôs Eve dance and entertainment was enjoyed by the large number that turned up for the show.  
A big thank you to the volunteers and especially the staff who made the event run smoothly and kept the bar           
operating.  Special mention to Warren Brierly who volunteered to drive the courtesy vehicle.   
 
Thank you to Tim Drinnan from Hitech Membranes Ltd who voluntarily repaired the shed in the carpark where garden-
ing equipment is kept.  Tim, a member of the Club, donated material and time to ensure we have a shed that better 
protects the equipment from the weather. 
 
Sadly I, along with Executive and Club members attended the funeral of Hans Roecoert after his sudden passing 
away.  Hans a member of the Club also volunteered and helped in various ways around the club.  
 
A note here about the complaints and notes passed onto the staff.  Whether it be about the Restaurant or Club no    
action will be taken unless the name of the person is attached to the complaint. 
 
There was a good turnout for the monster raffle draw before Christmas and a big thank you to the Womenôs Section 
for both organizing the raffle and the donation they made to the Club separately on the same evening.  
 
At present we have no further update regarding the Resource Consent Application currently with the Council. 
 
Remember the raffles start again on Wednesday 8 January 2020 with the jackpot at $1500 and entertainment starts 
again on 11 January 2020.  The door charge will be $10 from this Saturday. 
 
Bar prices are again increasing from 1 January 2020. 
 
Donôt forget the Happy Hours on Thursday and Fridays from 1600 (4.00 p.m.) till 1800 (6.00 p.m.) for both bar and 
food specials.   
 
The Committee and Staff are still working hard for the RSA on a number of fronts trying our best to reduce and/or  
eliminate expenses as we move the Club forward.  This includes a lot of voluntary work being carried out by a few 
members.  
 
We are interested in hearing from anyone who would like to volunteer their assistance to the Club in any capacity that 
they think they could help with.  Please contact the Club or talk to an Executive Committee member if you are         
interested. 
 
I hope more of you will take advantage of the Clubs amenities and its adjunct sections.  
 
On behalf of the Executive Committee and personally I wish you all a prosperous New year.         
                                                                                                                      
Cheers    

David 

W. David Dryden                                                                                                                                                          
President  
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Members do you know we have a well 
stocked Library? 
 
You are welcome to come along and borrow 
a book and return it once 
read.  
We ask that returned books 
are placed in the boxes on 
the table.                  

ENJOY!  

 

CLUB TRADING HOURS 

CLUB ACTIVITIES 

Day        Time      Activity  

Tues  12.45pm  Indoor Bowls ïnames in by 12.30pm please 

  5.30pm to 6.30pm  Line Dancing Beginner-Intermediate 

   6.50pm  Open Pool Competition 

  7.00pm  Darts Club 

Wed      12.15pm  Outdoor Bowls Roll up 

  1.00pm  Bingo   

   5.00pm   Raffles  

   6.30pm   Membersô Draw 

  7.00pm  Quiz night 

Thurs  12.45pm  Indoor Bowlsðnames in by 12.30pm please
   6.30pm  Ballroom/Latin American /R&R lessons

  7.00pm  Snooker Club & Snooker Raffle 
 3rd Fri  7.00pm  Bingo (3rd Friday of each month) 
 Sat  1.00pm  8 Ball Club Games  

  12.15pm  Outdoor Bowls Roll up  

 1st Tuesday  

 Month   12 noon  Womenôs Section Get together 
 

CONTACT PHONE NUMBERS  

 DARTS    Mick Aggus 09 424 3421 or 021 900 689 

 FISHING    Dave Wadman  09 428 7612 or 027 281 0943 

      John Perris         09 421 1633 or 021 287 3975  
 GOLF    Art Clarke   027 687 7331 

      John Marston  021 116 6461 

 INDOOR BOWLS   John Roscoe  09 424 7823 

 ROLL UP BOWLS Vince Sturmey  09 428 5222 

 SNOOKER    John Walding   09 426 3742 

 RNZAFA    Errol Schroder  09 424 3072 

       Neil Rennie 09 428 1895 

  KEV      Frank Townley  09 424 3026 

       Mark Harris  09 420 9677 

  8 BALL     Tina Fatuesi 022 195 5295  

           

 WOMENôS SECTION Beth Kavanagh   09 426 6026 

 MUSEUM    Patricia Stroud      09 424 1035 

 NAVAL CLUB   Vince Sturmey    09 428 5222 

      Dave Dryden  09 428 7509 

  

        MONDAY                        CLOSED 
 
        TUESDAY  12 NOON TO 8.30 PM  
 
                  WEDNESDAY  12 NOON TO 8.30 PM  
 
                THURSDAY   12 NOON TO 8.30 PM 
 
 
                FRIDAY    12 NOON TO 8.30 PM 
 
                SATURDAY  12 NOON TO 8.30PM 
      SUNDAY             5PM TO 8.00 PM  

RESTAURANT OPENING HOURS  



KEV News                              

Our final get together for 2019 was a very successful Christmas lunch held on Sunday 8 December.  We had a good 
turnout with some 52 members and guests.  We were very pleased to have with us Penny Ashton and her husband Ed 
as our guests of honour.  As most know Penny is the owner of our local New World supermarket and she has been 
very supportive of the KEV since establishing her business.  Donations of Christmas baskets for the raffle came from 
Penny, Janet Fitzgerald and Reg Canty.  In all some 13 baskets were there to be won.  The baskets were put together 
by New World and they were tremendous in content and appearance.  Our thanks are extended to all the donors.      
    
 It was great to have our special veteran Stan Job with us for the day.  We thank Dave Paul and his wife who gave of 
their time to transport Stan from Ranfurly Retirement Village to the RSA.  We are also grateful to RSA President Dave 
Dryden for authorising the use of the RSA vehicle to transport Stan.   
 
Secretary/Treasurer Mark Harris did a great job in organising the lunch and my thanks go to Kay & Max Chilman for 
their contributions to the smooth running of the event.  Special thanks to Kay for running the bar.  When this item is 
published I hope all members and your families will have enjoyed a pleasant and Merry Christmas as we all look      
forward to a Happy and prosperous New Year. 
 
Next Meeting 11 February 2020 at 2.00pm in the RSA. 

Frank Townley 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS IN THE MONTH OF DECEMBER 
 
 
Mr Darryl Yardley,  Mrs Azalea Chi,  Ms Margaret Morpeth,  Mr Soly Huy,  Ms Lynley Felts,  Mr Alan Reedy, 
 
Mr Malcolm Birchfield,  Mr Yelappa Reddy,  Mr Michael McIntosh,  Miss Carolyn Fenton,  
Mr Thomas Manuel, 
 
Mr Alberto De La Hoz,  Mr Geoff Allington,  Mrs Kerry Allington,  Mr Donald Pratt,    
                  
Ms Ana Fonseca,  Mr Robert Woodroffe 

 
 

    WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU IN THE CLUB  

MONSTER RAFFLE  PRIZE TABLE       Members Night 18th December    

 
Many thanks to all those who attended.  A great night was had and there were many happy Members who collected 
prizes.                                                                                                                                                                                     
Photo courtesy of RSA member Derrick Betty. 


